From: Christina Choquette

To: Parks Rec
Subject: Lighting in Cope Park Dog Park
Date: Friday, November 8, 2024 4:53:18 PM

Good evening,

I’m reaching out to inquire on how I can advocate for more lighting in Cope Park, specifically
around the dog park. Now that we’re in the dark time of the year, it’s really disconcerting to
bring my dogs to the park, especially if there’s no one else there. I cant see anything. Having a
head lamp doesn’t really make me feel much better because it’s just a small beam of light. I
think more people would use the dog park in the winter if it was well lit. I also think this
would help prevent any sort of nefarious activity in the area.

Are there any plans to light the dog park?

Thank you for your time,
~Christina
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